
ROAD CLOSURE INFORMATION 

 
 

 

1- Construction on Colonial Road will begin on Monday, December 4, 2017 for drainage 
improvements. The roadway milling and paving work will be performed in the spring of 
2018. Through traffic will be allowed during working hours with partial lane closures in 
effect. Access to homes within the roadway work zone will be maintained. 
 
 
 

 


